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DATE: December 11, 1990
T All Parties of Record -
o

FROM: Steve Tribble, Director Records and Reporting (\5/1"’

RE: 4 peeider. 891164 TL, - Proposed tariff fillings by Southern Bell
Teiephone and Telegraph Company cl;emfyiﬂg when a npon-published
number can be disclosed (T-89-506 filed 9/29/89) and introducing Calle
113 to TouchStar Service (T-89-507 filed 9/29/89).

This is to inform you that the attached communication was received by the
cemthers of this Commission on November 20, 1990,
This letter is being made a part of the record in this proceeding ang you may filc
¢ response Lo it, with this office, within ten doys of receipt of this notice.
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Steve Tribisle
Phivector, Division of Hecords and Boeporting
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slrman Wilson has not seen the attached correspondence.  Please olace

fenge, along with my memarandum, in the apprcpriate docket file,
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i frnr receipt of the notice o file o response,
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FIORIDA POLICE BEWNEVOLINT ASSOCIATION, INC,

The Voice of Law Enforcen: :ni Officers

Post Otfice Box 11239
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 ST - E‘

MNovember 20, 1990 OOy AN
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BY HAND DELIVERY mssioner Wilson

Honorable Michael McK. Wilson
éiii?za1irr71:i::

Florida Public Service Commission
¥ Fost Gaines Street
Tallahasser, Florida 32399

Dear Commissioner Wilson:

“lorida Police Benevolent Association, on behalf of its 23,000 rank-ard-fife
Paw «-»,.m cement wembers, s still concerned with the tariff Southern Bell has f{iled
with Frorida Public Service Commission to begin providing caller-1.I). service Lo its
customers. We believe that the proposed tariff does not contain the necessary
sufeguards o protect our luw enforcement members and their families  from
individuais who may wish to harm vhem because of their law enforcement dutices.

Because there are sigolficant officer safety issues outsranding, we have
torwuarded correspondence to Southern Bell requesting that its Chief Executive
Offizer or members of his immediate stalf resume meetings with the  Law
Enforcemnent Task Force on Caller-1.D. us soon as possible.  We belicve the
suceessiul rew:lul’iun of significant officer safety issues prior to the Public Service
Commisgion's upcoming hearings will benefit both Southern Bell and the rank-and-
file inw enforcement members whom we represent,

Ve w ou!d appreciate any efforts you could undertake to bhring Southern Bell
and this Tesk Foree buck together,

Respeotfulty,
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Charles W, Maddox
U o President
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